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November 28, 2011

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Parry Sound Power Corporation
2012 IRM3 Distribution Rate Application
Reply Submission
Vulnerable Energy Consumers coalition (VECC)
File No. EB-2011-0193

Parry Sound Power Corporation’s (PSP) Reply Submission to VECC’s Final Submission dated
November 24, 2011 PSP has no response to VECC’s final submission

[f you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,
Miles Thompson

Vice President, General Manager
Parry Sound Power Corporation
125 William Street

Parry Sound ON.

P2A 1V9

705-746-5866 Extension #24



